
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday  23rd June 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 4  had a special morning with a visit from Art 

Brazil on  Tuesday. The sound of drums were  

ringing around school. They learnt some Portuguese 

and carnival dancing.  See website for more photos 

and videos. 

Tonight is our annual Musical Extravaganza. Mrs 

Taylor and the children have been practising for 

weeks so it promises to be a real treat. There are 

still tickets available and we will start at 6.30pm. 

If you have not bought your ticket in advance you 

will be able to pay on the door.  

 

Garden Party 

The competitions you may like to enter this year 

are: 

- Cook a Cookie Competition 

- Portrait of Robin (using any materials you like) 

So get creative! Entries to be in school on Friday 

30th June. We would also be very grateful of    

donations for raffle prizes. Please bring in to the 

school office or pass them to Louise Guy. 

 

Race for Life 

Every single pound you donate makes a difference 

to Cancer Research UK’s ground breaking work, so 

please sponsor us now. Our Race for Life will take 

place after sports day on 

F r i d a y  3 0 t h  J u n e .  

Donations can be made by 

using the following link 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/

brereton-c-of-e-aided-primary-school 

Key Dates 

Friday 30th June - Sports Day & Race for Life 

Saturday 1st July - Garden Party 

Monday 3rd July - Year 6 Leavers Trip 

Tuesday 4th July - Year 2 Liverpool Trip 

Friday 7th July - Year 1 Class Assembly 

18th ,19th,20th July - KS2 Summer Show 

 

Brereton Bears is always there if 

you need before and after school 

care. Just call in to the school 

office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

 

With tonight being the Musical Extravaganza, this 

week we have decided to celebrate the wonderful 

opportunities there are in school to bring out our 

children’s musical side. 

 

With the hard work and dedication of Mrs Taylor, 

Mrs Tice and Mrs Puttick  and of course the   

enthusiasm of the children the sounds floating 

through school get more beautiful each week. 

 

 

 

 


